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This addendum is provided to all known prospective proposers for clarification of the subject 
Request for Proposal (RFP). 
 
After consideration of VVTA Staff, VVTA has decided to conduct a Job Walk, for potential 
proposers to review two of the bus models involved in this project. 
 
The job walk will occur on Thursday, March 29, 2018 at 10:00 AM (PDT) at: 
 

Victor Valley Transit Authority 
Meet in the Administration Lobby 

17150 Smoke Tree Street 
Hesperia, CA  92345 

 
All attendees must sign in before the job walk begins.  A copy of the sign in sheet will be 
included in the addendum due to post on April 12, 2018. 
 
All questions posed during the job walk, but not sent to the Procurement Manager, Christine 
Plasting, in writing by April 6, 2018, will not be included in the resulting contract with the award 
Proposer. 
 
The Proposal deadline remains as Thursday, April 19, 2018, no later than 3:00 PM (PDT.) 
 
 
As stated in the RFP, all addenda must be acknowledged.  Please use Attachment H of the 
RFP to acknowledge receipt of this addendum. Failure to acknowledge any addenda to this 
RFP may be cause to deem Proposer “Non-Responsive.” 
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